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3 February 2022
OVCAA MEMORANDUM
TO : Deans
College Secretaries
Dr. Tristan Nathaniel C. Ramos, OUR
Dr. Blesile Suzette S. Mantaring, OSA
Ms. Elsie M. Bolambao, Cash Office
FROM : NYMIA P. SIMBULAN, Dr PH
Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs
RE : Extension of Deadline for Enroliment/Registration and Payment of Fees

for the Second Semester, AY 2021-2022

The deadline for enroliment/registration and payment of fees for the Second Semester, AY 2021-2022,
has been extended until 21 February 2022.

For your information and compliance.



